
From: Todd Brunner
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: I/O Arcade Bar
Date: Friday, April 13, 2018 7:49:05 AM

Good morning, Mr. Verbick,

My name is Todd Brunner and I'm a resident of Madison's east side (                            ). I've 
been following closely the news that a new arcade bar is trying to open on our neighborhood 
and I just wanted to write and give my support. I'm excited to have an establishment within 

walking distance that caters to some of my hobbies (interesting beer and games of all types).

Thanks and have a great day.

Sincerely,

Todd Brunner


